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September   7,   2020 Sent   via   email  
 
Jason   Lewis  
P.O.   Box   4515  
St.   Paul,   MN   5510  
 
Mr.   Lewis,  
 
Earlier  this  summer,  you  approached  the  Minnesota  Fraternal  Order  of  Police  seeking  our              
endorsement  as  you  campaigned  for  Senate.  You  promised  to  support  our  members  in              
Washington,  D.C.  by  working  with  our  legislative  team  to  pass  legislation  in  line  with  the  needs                 
of  law  enforcement  officers  across  Minnesota  and  this  great  nation.  Throughout  your  tenure  in               
Congress,   you   did   just   that.   
 
Because  of  this  steadfast  support,  we  are  pleased  to  offer  you  the  endorsement  of  the                
Minnesota  Fraternal  Order  of  Police  as  you  seek  reelection.  Throughout  the  recent  events,              
you’ve  voiced  your  support  for  cops  and  it  is  clear  you  have  our  backs.  On  behalf  of  the  2500+                    
members  of  the  Minnesota  Fraternal  Order  of  Police,  I  wish  you  all  the  best  in  the  upcoming                  
election.  We  look  forward  to  working  with  you  in  the  future.  Please  let  us  know  if  we  can  be  of                     
assistance   in   the   campaign.  
 
Fraternally,  
 
 
Matthew   Hagen  
President  
Minnesota   Fraternal   Order   of   Police  
mhagen@fop.net   
 




